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Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter - Friday 6th July 2018  

HAVING A WHEELY GOOD TIME! 

 

 

 

 

BITESIZE FW NEWS 
 

On Tuesday and Wednesday this week, we welcomed Rupert Gardner and 
his team of scooting superstars from Wandsworth Council into Floreat 
Wandsworth to work with all of our children on scooter safety. A      
wonderful time was had by all. Just look at those sunshine smiles! 
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 FOFW SUMMER FAIR 2018! 

  

  

  
  

 

  

Our FOFW Summer Fair was a 

huge success! We raised lots of 

money and had heaps of fun. It 

was great to see so many families 

enjoying themselves. Thank you to 

everyone who helped make it 

wonderful.  

Ms Burke  

Ms B 


